April 10, 2008
Inside address
Dear 
Thank you for your favorable response to the Reedley College  Strategic Plan Charrette invitation.  Your participation and input to our strategic planning process are integral to a successful, effective plan.

As promised, enclosed is a draft copy of the Reedley College Strategic Plan.  Please carefully review this document, with special emphasis on XXXXX.  Feel free to make note of any suggested changes or questions.  At the charrette, you will be assigned to one of the tables that will be asked to discuss the overall plan and critique this theme.  Your suggestions will be welcomed and encouraged.  

Also enclosed is a map of the Reedley College campus showing the location of the cafeteria.  No parking permit will be needed, so you may park in any of our parking lots. 
Thank you again for your willingness to be a part of the Reedley College Strategic Plan process.  We look forward to seeing you on Monday, April 21 at 5:30 p.m. in the Reedley College Cafeteria. 
Sincerely,

Barbara Hioco
President

Enclosures
